
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The New Haven Police Department (NHPD) is applying for funds from the U.S. Department of 

Justice Edward Byrne Memorial 2024 Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program in the amount of 

$147,467.00. The NHPD proposes to use the funds to support personnel in patrol and 

investigations; to purchase equipment for the records division; to purchase advertising services 

and equipment for our recruitment and retention program; and to purchase equipment and 

supplies needed, by other police units and task forces, to carry out their job functions. Any 

questions or comments can be addressed to the New Haven Police Department.  


